
Fleet Electrification Analysis
City of Sammamish Department of Parks, Recreation & Facilities

Sammamish, Washington

INVITATION


The City of Sammamish is soliciting qualification submittals from firms interested in providing analysis for and information on electrification of City vehicles; including current size and electrification status of the fleet, analysis of appropriate fleet vehicles for electrification given current technology, current and projected costs of electric vehicles and fueling/charging infrastructure, and financing mechanisms and other strategies that could accelerate the transition of City fleet to battery and fuel cell electric vehicles. 

Please submit one pdf of no more than 15 pages. All materials must be received no later than Friday, August 11, 2023, at 5:00 pm. 

Proposals must be submitted electronically at: https://form.jotform.com/231924417686161 

QUESTIONS/INQUIRIES

Questions concerning this RFQ must be submitted by Friday, August 4, 2023, at 5:00 pm using the following form: https://form.jotform.com/231876872638169 

Answers will be posted to the associated RFQ item on the City's website under the “Doing Business in Sammamish” “Bidding” tab. Any oral communications will be considered unofficial and non-binding on the City.

PROJECT CONTACT

Rose Weiker
Sustainability Coordinator 
425-200-8568
rweiker@sammamish.us
